
 

All Grade 5 – except Two-Way classrooms 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

In years past, we have provided you with a list of supplies your child would need for 

fifth grade.  This year we decided to do things a bit differently.  Experience has 

taught us what works and what doesn’t!  Instead of going out during the summer 

and purchasing different kinds of supplies, we are asking you to only purchase 

items on this list.  For everything else, we ask that you send your child to school 

on the first day with $5.00.  At that time we will distribute specific materials we 

would like all students to have.  This $5.00 will cover the cost of all the notebooks, 

folders, crayons, and colored pencils your child will need for a successful year in 

fifth grade.   

Things you need to purchase separately from the $5.00 supply list: 

1 pocket dictionary/thesaurus 

1 soft pencil pouch (please don’t buy the hard type, they take up too much room 

1 bottle/stick of glue 

1 pack of lined paper 

 

We would appreciate you not buying 

mechanical pencils! 
 

Donations of the following are always gratefully accepted: 

Extra glue sticks 

Tissues 

 

Thank you and have a safe and enjoyable summer!   See you in September! 

 

The Fifth Grade Team 

 


